
Liberty  hosting  electric
vehicle summit
Liberty Utilities will host an electric vehicle summit April
24 featuring presentations by key stakeholders and displays of
Tesla  vehicles,  a  Proterra  40-  foot  electric  bus,  and  a
ChargePoint EV charging station.

Liberty Utilities is hosting this event to share information
about  an  application  to  be  submitted  this  summer  to  the
California Public Utilities Commission. The proposed program
would encourage electric vehicle use through the installation
of EV charging stations at public locations and incentives for
residential/commercial customers to install charging stations.

There  will  also  be  presentations  by  the  Tahoe  Regional
Planning Authority to discuss the Regional EV Readiness Plan,
ChargePoint  and  Clipper  Creek  to  discuss  the  latest  in
charging technology, Tahoe Transportation District to share
the  Electric  Bus  Project,  and  Proterra  to  talk  about  the
latest electric bus on the market.

Pre-registration  is  required  as  seating  is  limited.  To
register, contact Kathy.carter2@libertyutilities.com by April
19.

Check in at the North Tahoe Events Center in Kings Beach
starts  at  8:30am,  with  presentations  from  9am-12:30pm,
interaction with vendors and test drives from 12:30-2pm.
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